Member Update

Length of Service Pay Increase

Brothers and Sisters,

Next pay period, NATCA represented employees will receive the negotiated
length of service increase to pay. Each of NATCA's Collective Bargaining
Agreements (CBAs) with the FAA provides for a one-point-six percent (1.6%)
length of service increase effective the first full pay period of June. This year,
the first full pay period of June will conclude on June 15, so the increase will be
included in the paycheck for the period of June 2-15, 2024, payable the week
of June 23.

In accordance with our CBAs, if the length of service adjustment will cause the
employee's Basic Pay to exceed the band maximum or the employee's Basic
Pay is already equal to or exceeds the band maximum, the employee will
receive a pay increase up to the band maximum and the remainder as a lump
sum payment.

In Solidarity,

National Executive Board
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